Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Murphy, William [WFM@dillinghammurphy.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 8:52 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Eric W. Garcia; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3079

Please add me to your email list as California Counsel for Byron Power:

William F. Murphy, Esq.
Dillingham & Murphy, LLP
601 California Street, Suite 1900
San Francisco, California 94108
Telephone: (415) 397-2700
Facsimile: (415) 397-3300

wfm{@dﬂhnghammurphy.com

Thanks.

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 8:55 AM
To: STEVELB@YAHOO.COM

Cc: James M. Obereiner; LSCHRUM@KROLOFF.COM; Eric W. Garcia; JGWERDER@SOUZARD.COM,;

KSHELTON@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3079

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003079.

Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACEH



